
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Highway maintenance scheme • June 2021 

Liskeard 
Surface Treatment works 
Traffic Lights will be in place on Plymouth Road, Liskeard on Sunday 
20th & Monday 21st June while an application of a surface life 
extension treatment is applied.  
Work will be undertaken between the hours of 9.30am & 4pm.  

 
 

                 

 
FAST FACTS 

WHAT 
Application of Reclamite – 
Surface  Life Extension 
Treatment 

    Plymouth Road, Liskeard 
WHERE 

 
WHEN 
Sun 20th & Mon 21st June 
09:30 – 16:00 

To prevent delays, please do not park on, or obstruct the highway during the 
working hours 

Delivered by 

www.cormacltd.co.uk 



 

 

Working safely 
Please be aware of the following hazards while the 
Reclamite treatment is taking place. 
• Surface will be slippery for a period whist the 

crew are working on there. 
• It is important that all vehicles cyclists’ 

pedestrians and pets do not get into the works 
area 

• Any material that gets onto a vehicle can be 
removed using readily available car shampoo. 

• There will be some dust once the traffic starts 
to use the carriageway again. 

• We will return and use a mechanical sweeper 
to remove any excess aggregate. 

• Observe advisory speed limits as shown on the 
signs. 

Please be kind to the workforce and observe any 
signs or safety fencing that is in place. Our teams 
are working within the guidelines laid out by the 
government for construction works, and we are 
proud to be able to continue to keep on top of our 
commitments to improve road standards across 
the county. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notifications 
Our work is weather dependant and may be 
delayed by cold temperatures & heavy rain.  

During the ongoing situation with COVID-19 we will 
continue to carry out our programmed resurfacing 
works while we have the available resource and 
material to do so.  

However, if the situation changes it may result in 
works being postponed or cancelled at short notice 
and will do our best to update the advance notice 
boards on our sites. 

Getting in touch 
For enquiries in relation to this scheme, please email 
surfacing@cormacltd.co.uk 
You can report an issue on a road, highway or 
footway on the Cornwall Council website: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/reportroad 
If there is an issue which is a threat to public safety, 
please telephone 0300 1234 222 (24 hour service) 
giving details of the location. 

 
 
 

 


